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 April 19 – Frank Lloyd Wright Tour 

 April 21 – 3
rd

 Dist. Annual Luncheon

 April 23 – Meal Prep at Good Shepard 

 May 1 –    Installation Dinner

 May 3 –    Book Review

 May 19 – Annual Flower Sale

 June 20 – Farmer’s Market

Committee Collection Corner 

Conservation (Lois McCann) 

Eye glasses, cell phones, wine corks 

       Home Life/Health (Denise Hyker) 

Gently used jewelry 

   Int’l Outreach (Barbara Allen) 
Gently used or new shoes 

April Hospitality – 4/17 at 6:15 p.m. - Annual Meeting – Members Only 

Chair:  Cherry Vujevich Inspirational Reader:   Patt Bailey 
Hostess:  Terry Horvath Committee:  Marilyn Herrndobler, Jeanne 

 Krapauskas, Mary Beth Zwolfer 


   Fond greetings to all of you. As I was installed as 

President 2 years ago, Rose said to me "You will not  

believe how fast the next 2 years will go."  Truer  

words were never spoken.  It has been an honor and a privilege to be 

your President for the last 2 years.  We have an amazing Woman's Club 

and Board.  The last 2 years were filled with Programs, outings, service 

projects, fundraising opportunities and loyalty between our members.  

When there is a need, someone always steps up and fills it. 

Come with me as we remember some of the wonderful times we have 

experienced.  In addition to our annual Christmas Housewalks, we held a 

Garden Walk in June 2016, organized by the project committee headed 

by Barb Deckinga, Rose Zubik and Sherry TerMaat. It started with a 

delicious breakfast provided by Royalberry.  Joan Meyers, Mary Soder 

and committee, transformed the Orchard room into a beautiful garden 

setting after which we visited all the spectacular gardens. 

    That December, we experienced "Christmas at the Walnut Room," 

a true walk down memory lane.   The "Big Tree" in the middle of the 

room, presents underneath, awesome centerpieces that went to needy 

children and inspired delectable food.  The whole evening was a thank you to all our members for giving of themselves 

to all our charitable causes. 

    September 2017, took us outside on a very warm evening as we experienced "Harvest in the Heights," a fundraiser for 

our LED sign for the Rec Center.  Again, our project committee put together a fun evening under a tent with delicious 

food, great band and fun baskets to bid on.  One of our largest accomplishments in the  

last two years was completing our commitment to the Recreation Center to place a new  

LED sign in front of the building.  It is now in place, and in doing so, we raised $38,000.  

Take a bow, Ladies!  

     Our recent unity luncheons with Palos Park Woman's Club has been a successful  

endeavor. Thank you to Marilyn for the wonderful programs and to my Vice-President 

Mary Lee for her constant support and to my entire board.  I have enjoyed attending  

the GFWC meetings and Convention and was so proud to accept Best in Show prize  

for our PHWC Quilt created by Susan Snow.  It has been a wonderful 2 years and I 

humbly thank you for giving me the opportunity to be your President.  You took the 

Time to Bloom with me and now it is a gorgeous bouquet. Love and Hugs, 

  
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Home Life/Health                                    Denise Hyker 

     As you know, the Palos Heights Woman’s Club is a 

wonderful charitable organization and to that honor, the 

Home Life Committee is sponsoring a “Meal Prep” day 

on Wed. April 25 to help the FCHN Organization 

(“Feed, Cloth & Help the Needy”).  We will be 

 preparing food at Good 

 Shephard Church at 7800 W. 

 McCarthy Rd. at  9:30 a.m.  

The food will then be packaged and later delivered to 

FCHN by Judy Lang and her husband.  If you are 

interested in helping, (no experience necessary, just 

good company) please call me at 708-347-3512. I will 

also have a sign-up sheet at the April 17 meeting. 

     Our annual “Gently Used Jewelry Sale” will be held 

at the Palos Heights Farmers Market at the Municipal 

Parking lot from 7am-1pm on Wed, June 20. Mark your 

calendars ladies! If you have any gently used jewelry 

you would like to donate, please bring your treasures to 

the April meeting.  

     Lastly, the Crisis Center for South Suburbia is 

hosting a “Legends Luncheon” on Tuesday, April 24 

with guest speaker “Cleopatra”! It will be held from 

Noon-3pm at Palos Country Club. If you would like to 

support this wonderful event, there will be a Palos 

Heights Woman’s Club table(s), just notate that you 

would like to sit with PHWC members. The cost is $40 

and reservations need to be in by April 11.  For more 

information, contact Marie Kaminski at (708) 359-

6800. 

 

Treasurer                  Joanne Ferneau 

           Bank Balances thru February 28, 2018 

 Operating Balance $2,192.65 

 Charitable Balance $12,872.34 

 Project Fund $2,234.47 

PLOWS is having a seminar on 4/14/18 from 10 am to 

12 am, it will address estate planning, wills & trusts, 

advanced directives, Medicaid issues, property tax 

benefits & more. Please contact PLOWS 708-361-

0219 for more info. 

 

By-Laws                Jeanne Marbach 

    The following proposed change to the By-Laws will 

be discussed and voted on at the annual meeting: 

 

PG.25---ARTICLE VIII- SECTION 1 (b) 

DELETE:  (as needed to inform membership at the 

annual meeting) 
 

International Outreach                        Barbara Allen 

     Spring is just around the corner and it is time to go 

through our closets and get rid of our gently used winter 

shoes and those we are just not happy with anymore.  You 

can bring them to the meeting or drop  

them off at Golden Shoes on 122nd &  

Harlem. Please let me know the quantity.  

     Please remember the food pantry  

during the summer months as they are  

always in need.  This Department has done  

so much in the past four years thanks to all of you. It was 

a very rewarding experience knowing we have reached 

out globally to those in need. I sincerely feel we made a 

difference. Thank you all for your support.   Have a very 

blessed Easter. 

 

 
April 17, 2018, is the date of our 

Annual Meeting and International Dinner. 
 

        Be proud of your heritage and please bring an 

ethnic main dish or salad to share with our 

members.  You do not have to bring desserts - that 

will be covered by the committee.  Also, please 

bring some item that features  

your heritage.  We will put  

these on a table and display  

them for all those in attendance.   

Hats, needlework pieces, costumes,  

photos — will all be welcome to  

share your pride. (Please put  

your name on the items.)  
        The meeting starts at 6:15 that evening — 

Hope to see a large crowd as we finalize our past 

year’s activities and enjoy a great meal. 

     Terry Horvath and Committee 
 

80
th

 Anniversary Celebration 
 

     The 80
th

 Anniversary Committee has met and plans 

are underway for a memorable celebration!   

      
 

Save the date:  December 4 – Orchard Room 

(Our December meeting night)  Stay tuned to future 

Newsletters for exciting details! 
 

 

 

        FROM THE DEPARTMENTS 

 
 

 

tel:(708)%20361-0219
tel:(708)%20361-0219
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Conservation                                               Lois McCann 

     Happy Spring!  Spring brings so many wonderful 

things including longer day light, warmer days, and of 

course FLOWERS.  Our annual flower sale will be held 

on Saturday, May 19 at the Municipal Parking Lot (Site 

of the Farmers’ Market). Busy Bee will once again be our 

supplier. Most items remain the same but please check 

order form carefully as we are introducing some new 

items this year. We will once again be selling $25 and 

$50 gift cards (which do not expire) that can be used for 

flowers, plants or any item in the Busy Bee store.  

    Included in this newsletter  is an order form for pre-

orders.  If planting flowers is not your thing, please 

consider buying a gift card for either yourself or to give 

     as a gift to your gardening 

     friends, family members or 

     service provider.  Busy Bee 

     will give us 20% for each 

     gift card we sell, i.e. a 

     $25.00 gift card will earn 

     the club $5.00. Win/Win!! 

While we encourage pre-ordering, we will be offering 

some perennials and vegetables for day of sales along 

with some patio pots, herbs, flats, and hanging baskets 

All pre –orders must be received by 4/17. 

BONUS*** If your order is received by April 10 you 

will be entered in a raffle to win a $25.00 gift card!  

Disclaimer:  Busy Bee will try their best to fill our order. 

If you are looking for a specific color, please note that on 

your order form but please understand they may have to 

substitute with comparable colors or items.  We will need 

helpers on the day of sale and a sign-up sheet will be 

passed at the April meeting. Please contact Lois McCann 

or Kim Prokes to volunteer.              

  

Art Department                     Patricia Hogan   

     On March 14, the Arts Department enjoyed a trip to 

Navy Pier to visit the “Flowertales” flower show the 

theme of which centered on books.  13 members and 

   friends enjoyed the sights and 

   sounds as we move forward into 

   spring. Many thanks to Arlene 

   Buyan and Judy Montell for  

   arranging for this fun event.   

                   On April 19, we will have  

   another trip to visit the studio and 

   home of Frank Lloyd Wright in 

   Oak Park.  See Darlene Prium for 

   details.   

 

Public Issues                                        Carol Meneou 

   We have again received a very generous donation of 

time and materials for 31 more handmade lap blankets for 

the Veterans at Manteno.  A thank you note has been sent 

to Pat Luchetta. 

      Mayor For A Day, an ongoing Public 

  Issues project marks its 40
th

 anniversary in 

  2018!  It was started in 1978  by Marianne 

  Orr whose efforts and dedication have kept 

  it going for all these years.  Marianne still 

  chairs this project and it has been an asset 

to the youth and city council in our community.  On 

behalf of the entire club we thank you!  This year’s 

presentation will be held on April 17 at Lake Katherine 

and City Hall.  

 

Education                                     Nancy Clark-Jurek 

     Yea for springtime! Members of the Education 

Department tutoring program at Palos East is in full swing 

and the children love the program. The tutoring program 

has been a true success and will continue until the first 

week of May 2018. A huge THANK YOU to all our 

volunteers! You are appreciated!  

      On Monday, March 19, I met with the principal of 

Navajo School, Lynn Adamonis, to discuss ideas to  help 

  recover a classroom that was 

  recently destroyed by fire. The 

  school is currently waiting for 

  the  feedback from the insurance 

  company after which the  

  principal  will have a better 

  idea of what classroom materials 

  will be needed. I asked if she 

  could create a preliminary list 

by March 27, 2018 so I could share it at the board 

meeting. In addition, I presented the idea of the possibility 

of helping the school in some way during the 2018-2019 

school year. Mrs. Adamonis was grateful and excited to 

know that our club wants to help! I will keep the club 

updated.  

      PHWC Book Review Group will be meeting for their 

second quarterly meeting on Thursday, May 3, 2018 at the 

Palos Heights Library. The group will be gathering at the 

library between 9:30-9:45. Looking forward to another 

exciting book review. See you there!  

    Education Department is collecting Box Tops and 

Campbell soup labels worth .10 cent each. Please save any 

amount helps! You can give them to Nancy Clark-Jurek. 

Education Department is open to ideas for any way we 

can help the Palos Community in an educational way!    

  

 

FROM THE DEPARTMENTS…. continued 
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             OPERATING BUDGET – FISCAL YEAR ENDING MAY 31, 2019 

 

Dues (135 members @$21.00 to State & District) $  2,835.00 

Chamber of Commerce Dues             50.00 

Corporation Filing Fee             30.00 

Hospitality             200.00  

GFWC Convention/Summer Seminar Workshop        600.00 

Insurance          1,300.00 

Membership             600.00 

Newsletter             500.00 

Officer Expense            200.00 

Program             700.00 

Publicity             100.00 

Installation Dinner and Gift            400.00 

Postage, P.O. Box, Annual Report & Office Supplies      400.00 

Treasurer’s Bond            100.00 

Yearbook             600.00 

Duplicating (Rec Center)             50.00 

Miscellaneous Reserve           200.00    

Total             $ 8,865.00 

 

              PROJECTS & CHARITABLE GIVING EXPENSE BUDGET – 

                                  FISCAL YEAR ENDING MAY 31, 2019 

 

Art Department        $     100.00 

Conservation Department              100.00 

Education Department              100.00 

Home Life/Health Department             200.00 

International Department              100.00 

Public Issues Department              150.00 

District & State Projects              175.00 

GFWC Third District Day                50.00 

College Awards (Stagg & Shepard)          2,000.00 

Mayor for a Day               450.00 

Memorials                300.00    

Needy Families               200.00 

Palos Heights Library               200.00 

Postage for Projects and Charitable Gifts              50.00 

MCVV Scholarships            2,000.00 

WTTW                150.00 

4th of July Trolley, candy              500.00 

Adopt-A-Pot                  80.00 

Miscellaneous Charitable Gifts             500.00 

Total          $  7,405.00  

TOTAL ALL EXPENSES           $16,270.00 

 

INCOME 

 

Dues (135 members @45.00)       $  6,075.00 

FYE 5/31/18 Carryover & Bridge Funds         2,000.00 

Ways & Means Projects (minimum)          8,195.00 

TOTAL INCOME            $16,270.00 

   

 

Finance Dept.                           Bev Bronowski 

    The Finance Committee will present the 

Budget for the Fiscal Year ending May 31, 

2019 for approval at the Annual Meeting on 

April 17, 2018.  Please review the proposed 

budget printed in this Newsletter and call Bev 

Bronowski (448-8310) if you have any 

questions.  Please bring your copy of the 

budget to the annual meeting on April 17 so 

that we may discuss and vote on it.  Thank 

you. 
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Personals 
     Please keep Joan Meyers in your thoughts and 

prayers as she recovers from a recent fall. 

     We extend our deepest sympathy to the family 

and friends of Shirley Wedlock (past president 1967-

1969) who passed on March 19.  Shirley has been a 

member since 1955.  An avid bridge player, Shirley 

will be missed by her many PHWC friends.  Details 

in connection with a memorial service will be shared 

as soon as they are available. 

Please contact Pat Caldwell in the event of a 

member’s illness or death. 

 

 

 

 Nominations                                                            Donna Boeing, Chair 

    The nominating committee met on Monday, February 26 and began with selection of a Chairperson. Donna 

Boeing accepted the appointment.  After many calls and great discussion, the following members graciously 

agreed to serve for the 2018/19 Club year and will be voted on at our coming meeting.   

 Executive Board 

President: Mary Lee Lockwood       lst Vice-President: Tracy Heilman 

Recording Secretary: Donna Boeing Corresponding Secretary: Rose Zubik 

Department Directors 

Art: Hedie Alt  Conservation: Lois McCann 

Education: Nancy Clark Jurek Home Life/Health: Denise Hyker 

International Outreach: Pam Pyka and Mary Public Issues:  Carol Meneou 

Beth Zwolfer/co-chairs 

Installation Night Tuesday May 1 
Silver Lakes Country Club – Orland Park 

     The Palos Height’s Woman’s Club cordially invites all members to the installation of 
Officers and Directors for the 2018-19 Club year.  Please plan on joining us for a delicious 
dinner and an evening of celebration of the wonderful work of our Club.  We will be gathering 
to welcome those members who have stepped up to accept positions of responsibility for the 
coming year and to show our appreciation to those who have served in the past.   
     Our evening will begin at 6:30 p.m. with cocktails available at the cash bar and will 
continue with a full dinner and dessert.  Installation will follow. Reservations are required 
and the cost for the evening is $35.  Payment is due no later than April 24.   

Contact Marilyn Herrndobler at 708-361-4682 to reserve your place.  Checks may be presented 
to Marilyn at the April meeting or sent to her at:  13321 Oakview Ct., Palos Hts., 60463 




4/1  Joan Meyers 5/5 Gloria Tolley 

4/3 Maureen Kretzer 5/6 June Campbell 

4/12 Donna Boeing 5/15 Jeannette Meyer 

4/14 Kara Mintle Janeen Schmaedeke 

4/16 Diana Roscich 5/16 Jill Moss Stetson 

4/20 Bonnie Strack 5/17 Lisa Pesavento 

4/21 Ann Purcell Marlena Reed 

4/23 Barbara Allen 5/18 Bernie Zaworski 

4/26 Barbara Deckinga 5/20 Dolores Justyn 

4/29 Pat Hogan 5/21 Darlene Prium 

5/20  Patt Bailey 
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

.  

 

     

       

   

  

  

    

PHWC - Presidents 1988 - 1998
Julie Corsi….………………………..…1988-1990     Celeste Kappel…..…………………….1994-1996 
Jeannette Meyer..……....………...……1990-1992     Barbara Fletcher..….……….….….…...1996-1998 
Mickey Nydam………….…………….1992-1994     

          Special Events 
 1988/1998 

 Golf Outing

 Sportsman Park

Race Track

 Garden Walks

 Progressive Dinners

 Fashion Show

 Garage Sale

 New Member’s Event

 Road Rally

 Come as you are

Breakfast

      In approximately 1989, the Palos Heights Recreation Center provided space for the Woman’s Club to create a 

community room.  With funds raised by the Woman’s club and labor supplied by the city of Palos Heights, two 

old classrooms were transformed into meeting rooms equipped with a new kitchen.  The ribbon cutting ceremony 

and dedication of the Community Room was held on November 6, 1990 and the club was presented with a plaque 

of appreciation on March 9, 1991.    

Throughout the 80’s and 90’s to the present time, Presidents would return from GFWC and IL 3
rd

 District 

events with numerous awards from each of the Department areas as the Club continues in its efforts to raise funds 

for scholarships, donations to worthy organizations and enhance the beauty of our community with gifts of art.   

         Joan Meyers first conceived the idea of a “Gazebo in the Park”.  In the 

summer of 1992, the club began raising funds starting with a Garden Walk.  With a 

theme of “Come to the Garden: an Invitation to Serenity” five local gardens were 

selected and box lunches were served at the Lake Katherine Clubhouse.  

Approximately $2,000 was raised and banked in an account pledged for the 

gazebo.  The garden walk became an annual event for raising gazebo funds along 

with a Gala Gazebo Ball and sales of t-shirts and stationery.  

     In 1994, under the leadership of then President Celeste Kappel, Rose 

Mateicka was appointed as Project Chairman and given approval to move forward on the Gazebo Project.  A 

committee was formed to set goals and raise the funds required to make the Gazebo a reality. Through all of the 

Club’s efforts, more than $95,000 was raised and used to pay for the construction costs, three outside light posts, 

landscaping and benches.  Engraved paver bricks form a promenade at the front steps to honor members, their 

families and others who contributed their support.  A President’s Walk was also included honoring the Woman’s 

Club Presidents.  To date, paver bricks can still be purchased in memory of a loved one or to commemorate a 

special occasion.  

As this decade ends, the Club is preparing to celebrate their 60
th

 anniversary with a gala anniversary ball,

“Treasured Memories”.  Over the past 10 years, the club contributed close to $100,000 to Club projects and 

philanthropies and in addition, contributions to community improvement projects such as the gazebo and the 

community room surpassed another $100,000! 

     Sometime during the mid-90’s the Rathnau Players were formed.  Led by 

Lorene Rathnau the group would sing and perform to the delight of the 

membership.  Lorene, specifically for the Palos Heights Woman’s Club, authored 

the following ditty, sung to the tune of “Thanks For The Memory,” 

Thanks For The Memory 

    Thanks to the Woman’s Club – who tag on Donut Day, hold “Mayor for a Day, 

give scholarships, take luncheon trips, have fun along the way. We thank you so 

much. 

    Thanks to the Woman’s Club - for food for ethnic night, desserts are our delight, 

at house walks and flower sales we worked with all our might. We thank you so 

much. 

     Many is the time that we feasted, fewer are times when we fasted, oh well it was 

swell while it lasted.  We do have fun and much good is done. 

     So – thanks for the memory of camaraderie, hospitality, education, conservation 

and the library.  We thank you so much. 

Thanks for the memory Lorene and the Rathnau Players! 
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 Membership  PHWC needs your Help and Involvement     Mary Lee Lockwood 

     Thank You to all the members who already paid their dues.  It is greatly appreciated and we are off to a 

great start receiving dues on time! Please send, drop off or bring your dues to the April meeting using the form 

below. Remember paying your dues on time saves the Club the expense of time, paper, mailing and emailing. 

Members who fail to pay by May 1 will be in arrears per our By-Laws and are in danger of not being in the 

Yearbook.  While one reminder notice will be sent, please remember to pay your dues so you continue to 

receive club information.  Last year numerous members turned their dues in late. This delayed printing of the 

Yearbook. If you are not in the Yearbook, we will have an addendum in the August Newsletter for members to 

add the names.  We ask your cooperation this matter so the Yearbook is up-to-date. 

     We have had a successful year due to member participation on committees, activities and fundraisers. Many 

of you are also involved in other community organizations and have work and family commitments, but if we 

all help in some way, we can continue to grow and succeed, with the work spread out among members. Your 

continued commitment makes PHWC a better organization and supports our community and charities. 

    The club is planning for next year now and there are a number of ways to get involved.  The House Walk 

Committee, (our major Fundraiser), always needs committee members. A few members cannot do it all and 

have the club be successful, but many can do a part and together make us a strong club. Please look through the 

Yearbook and decide how you will be involved next year. Department Directors and Standing Committees will 

be looking for Committee members to assist them next year and I encourage you to get involved. We will have 

signup sheets at our Annual Meeting in April. Please begin asking friends about joining our organization next 

year and referring them. 

PHWC Dues Remittance 2018-2019 
Enclosed please find my check for $45.00 for my PHWC Dues for the coming year. Make any corrections 
to address, phone number and email below: 

Name: __________________________________ Phone: ____________________________ 

Address: __________________________________________________________________________________ 

Email:__________________________________________ Birthday:  Month/Day)_______________________ 

I prefer to have my Newsletter: Emailed: ___________ U.S. Mail: _____________  

Committees Interested in: ___________________________________________________________________ 

Preferred Hospitality Month:___________________________________________ 

Please consider having your Newsletter emailed if you receive U.S. Mail currently. This conserves paper 
and postage. Send the form with your check to Mary Lee Lockwood, 12122 S. 74th Ave. Palos Heights, Il., 
60463 or bring to our meetings. Dues are to be paid no later than the May Installation Dinner on May 1, 

2018. 
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GFWC Corner (News and Notes) 

  April is Child Abuse Prevention Month. April 6
th

 is Wear Blue Day to show your  

  commitment to prevent child abuse.  Several local special events that GFWC  

Supports are:   

 GFWC Blue Ribbon Fashion Show and Luncheon – April 8 @ 11:00 a.m. 

 Thompson Center Art Exhibit – 100 W Randolph – April 23 – 27
 
– 9am to 5pm 

 Chicago Archdiocese Healing Garden @ Holy Family Church – May 4 @ 11:30 a.m. 

For additional information on GFWC Blue Ribbon Fashion Show and other important member information, 

please visit the newly designed and easy to navigate website: www.gfwcillinois.org   

Note:  Password for Members Center:  gfwc-member (all lowercase)   

 
 
 

  
 

 

 

2017-18 Corporate Sponsor Spotlight! 
Please continue to support and acknowledge our Corporate Sponsors: CNB Bank; Lions Club; 

McCord Gallery & Cultural Center (Weglarz); Palos Kiwanis Club; 

Newsletter Notes - Rose Zubik, Editor 
 

 Deadline for Newsletter Articles is:  The Second Tuesday of the Month 
 Non Club Items of Interest will be posted in the “Out And About Palos 

Heights” Section of the Newsletter (space permitting) 
 Personal Club Announcements (wedding, births, etc.) are welcome 
 Articles are best submitted via email to:rosezubik1009@gmail.com 
 We are on the Web! Visit us at: http://phwc.wordpress.com  
  

Congrats, to Jeannine Kacmar the 
winner of the “Green Things” contest 
– She listed 31 qualifying items and 
received a box of Fannie Mae “Green 
Mints.”     Way to go Jeannine! 

 

 

Word Search Puzzle courtesy of your Flower Sale Chair – Kim Prokes.    

          Word Search Puzzle Courtesy of Your Flower Sale Chair – Kim Prokes 

http://www.gfwcillinois.org/
mailto:rosezubik1009@gmail.com
http://phwc.wordpress.com/


Palos Heights Woman’s Club Annual Flower Sale 

Pre-Orders due by 4/17 

Pick Up on  5/19/2018  from  10:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

12217 S. Harlem  - Municipal Parking Lot (Site of Farmers’ Market) 

*** Flats  $17.00 each   /    48 plants per flat *** 

Alyssum: White_____  Purple_____   Begonia: White_____  Pink_____Red____ 

Coleus (mixed): ____   Marigold: Yellow____  Orange____ Portulaca (mixed):___ 

Verbena: ____     Vinca: _____ Dusty Miller:____      Salvia: Red_____ Blue_____ 

Snapdragons (Tall/mixed): _____  Lobelia: Pink_____  Purple_____ Celoisa: _____ 

Lantana(mixed): _____  Petunia: Pink_____  White_____ Red_____ Purple_____ 

Zinnia(tall/mixed):  Impatiens: White____Pink____Dianthus: Pink___ Purple____ 

Hanging Baskets    $23.00 each 

Red, White, Blue Petunia: _____   Calibracoa (Mixed):____ Verbena (Mixed): ______ 

New Guinea Impatiens: Purple____  Red_____ White_____  Orange_____ 

Tuberous Begonia:  Red_____  Orange_____ Yellow_____  Pink___        
___________________________________________________________________ 

Herbs    $5.00 each 

Sweet Basil: ____  Chives: ____ Cilantro: ____  Dill: ____  English Lavender: ____ 

Nasturtium: ____  Curley Parsley: ____  Rosemary: ____ Oregano: _____  Thyme: ____ 

All items supplied by Busy Bee Nursery and Garden Center          Crestwood, IL 



Geraniums      4” pot $5.00 each             6”pots  $10.00 each 

Red_____  White_____  Pink_____   Red____ White____ Pink____ 

Misc. 4” Pots  $5.00 each 

Wave Petunia: Red____ Purple_____ Calibrachoa: (Mixed)_____ Scaevola: ____ 

Purple Fountain Grass: ________  Spingeri: ___________    Spikes: _____ 

Sweet Potato Vine:  green ____   purple____  Osteospermum: White___ Yellow___ 

Patio Pots  12” with filler $30.00 each 

Geranium: Red____  White_____  Salmon_____  Alyssum With Fountain Grass____ 

New Guinea Impatiens: Orange_____  Yellow_____ Pink____      Coleus:____ 

******************************************************************* 

GIFT CARDS  -  $25.00  ______      or       $50.00  _____ 

Gift cards do not expire and can be used for anything in the store located at: 
                                      14109 S. Cicero  Crestwood, IL (708) 597-7703

******************************************************************* 

   Total # of items  _____  Total amount due $______ (Checks payable to PHWC)     

Name _______________________________   Phone  ______________________ 

Address_______________________________________________________________ 

Mail order form and payment to: PHWC, P.O. Box 128  Palos Heights IL 60463 
        Attention:  Kim Prokes 

Busy Bee will try their best to fill the orders.  However, some items may need to be substituted based 
on availability.  Your understanding in this matter is greatly appreciated. Thank you for supporting the 
Palos Heights Woman’s Club.  

While we strongly encourage pre-orders, there will be perennials, vegetables, flats, patio pots and 
hanging baskets available on day of sale. 
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